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16 September 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As is our tradition, we take the whole school on a visit to see the pantomime.  This year we have managed 
to book places for the whole school to see ‘Aladdin’ at Theatre Severn Shrewsbury on Monday 16th 
December 2019. The cost of the visit will be £15, which includes a reduced-price ticket and coach 
transport. 
 
We shall be leaving school promptly at 9.15am and will return by 1.00pm approximately.  School dinners 
will go ahead as normal, albeit at the slightly later time of 1.00pm.  (Thank you to our wonderful kitchen 
staff for accommodating us!) 
 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip along with your payment of £15.00 by Friday 
18th October 2019. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr R Langford 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Aladdin Pantomime at Theatre Severn    (Please return form & payment by 18th October 2019) 

 
I give permission for my child ...................................................................  Room ………… to attend the 
Aladdin pantomime at Theatre Severn, Shrewsbury on Monday 16th December 2019. 
 
My child does not suffer from any condition requiring regular treatment* 
My child suffers from ………………………… requiring regular treatment as described in the attached letter*  
(*Please delete as appropriate)   
All children with asthma must have their inhaler with them for the visit. 
 
I consent to any emergency medical treatment that may be prescribed by a qualified doctor during the 
course of the visit.  I also consent to any first aid treatment that may be necessary. 
 

Signed  .........................................................................  Parent / Guardian 

I enclose cash/cheque payment of £15             I have paid £15 on school money   


